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GENERAL COUNSEL
January 30, 2003
William Ferroggiaro

The National Security Archive

The George Washington University
Gelman Library, Suite 701

2130 H Street, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20037

Re: Freedom of Information Act Api)eal HQ-RIN-02440-02-A

Dear Mr. Ferroggiaro:

This letter is being sent to acknowledge receipt of your FOIA appeal received in the
Office of General Counsel on January 30, 2003.

Sincerely,

Barbara Bruce
Program Specialist
Finance and Operations Law Office
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